
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                April‐May 2017 

Happy Spring.... 
                                                  
Hope everyone had a great Happy Bunny Day! 
 
We had a terrific Easter Shoot on Saturday, April 1! 45 shooters attended from as far 
away as Ukiah. Everyone had a great time, food was good, weather was spectacular. No 
excuses for missing the birds. It was the best turn out we have had in several years. 
 

UPCOMING ANNUAL RSO MEETING 
 
Our annual RSO meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, June 1, 2017 at 5pm, up at the trap club 
house. Please make sure you attend this meeting. If anyone has any specific items that you would like 
to be placed on the agenda, please contact either Letty or Michael Worley. Dinner will be provided. 
Please mark your calendars! RSVP by email/text/phone whether you will be attending or not. We would 
like to make sure we have enough food for everyone. If you or anyone you know is interested in 
becoming an RSO please bring them along or share this information with them. 
 

 

HELPERS NEEDED TO WORK ON RIFLE/PISTOL RANGE 
 
We are working on getting volunteers to help the 1st Saturday and Sunday in May (May 
6‐7) on the rifle range to improve the burms, clearing the trash and clearing the sumps 
on top of the pistol range. If you are interested in helping please contact David Verry at  
(530) 647‐0391. The more helpers we have the quicker our range facilities improve for  
the good of the club. 
 

P.L.I.N.K NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 
 
P.L.I.N.K. = Please Leave It NRA Kleen 
Your National Forest - USE IT OR LOSE IT 
 
If you wish to volunteer for this endeavor, contact David Verry (530‚ 647-0391). We need all the help we 
can get. We usually meet at the Safeway in Pollock Pines around 9am, and we are usually done by 
2pm, two trucks are needed to go to the dump. You are welcome to stay and shoot targets (NOT 
TREES) in the shade. 
 
This program is to promote responsible use of National Forest and other Public Lands for recreational 
shooting. They do so by going to shooting areas and cleaning up after irresponsible shooters and 
leaving signs to Please Leave It NRA Klean. 
 
A cooperative project of the El Dorado NRA ILA Members Council, the El Dorado Gun Club, the 
National Rifle Association, and the US Department of Agriculture, Forest Service. 
 
Areas of the forest cleaned up in past PLINK's include: Ferrari Mill Road, the overused area off Mormon 
Emigrant Trail on the Blue Gouge Mine road, and four shooting areas off of Bonnetti Road. 
 
We still honor Steve Morgan for efforts and many years of organizing this forest clean-up program. 
 


